Dear Coral Reef Families,

As we approach the holiday season, please keep in mind the following:

- 1) This Thursday, 11/19/20, during our carline pick up between 2:00-2:30 pm, we have approximately 18 families who pre-ordered free meal packets for the upcoming Thanksgiving Break. If you are one of the families, please plan to drive through our afternoon carline and go all the way to the VERY END, closest to our RECYCLE bins to receive the packages. If you did not pre-order the meal packets, we may have a few left and you are welcome to drive through the afternoon carline and check with our Cafeteria Team stationed there.
- 2) Pre-order meal packets are also available for the December Winter Break. We must order and prepare now. If you are interested in receiving meal packets in December, please fill out the link below by Monday, 11/30/20:

 $\underline{https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1pVIXvUUmw-x06QuS3G5D4HIB6HR-83gZeLClzY_yZ-Q/edit}$

3) Helping Hands Donation Gift Cards may still be donated for some of our own Coral Reef families in need. If you would like to support this effort being organized by Mrs. O'Halloran, School Counselor, please send in a Gift Card to either Target, Walmart or Publix. Please email your child's teacher so he/she knows to look for it if you are brick/mortar or the teacher can forward your email to our front office staff to make sure they contact you and arrange a time to get it from you curbside.

Thank you all for being such an amazing community. Have a wonderful holiday season now and in the coming months.